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Mayor Paul Coogan to Hold State of the City Address 

 

(FALL RIVER, MA- March 8, 2023)- On Tuesday, March 14, 2023 at 5:30pm, Mayor Paul 

Coogan will be giving the annual State of the City address from the City Council Chambers in 

Government Center. The mayor will be addressing a joint meeting of the Fall River City Council 

and School Committee. The event is open to the public and all residents are invited to attend. 

The speech will be broadcast on the Fall River Government Television cable channel (Comcast 

Channel 18) as well as the FRGTV live feeds on Facebook (www.facebook.com/frgtv/live) and 

Youtube (www.youtube.com/fallrivergovernmenttv). 

 

PAUL E. COOGAN 

Mayor 


